
Thursday 11th May 2023 

On Monday 15th May, Huish Academy will be running a 

rounders taster festival from 4pm-5:30pm. It is open to 

anyone interested. No staff from our school will be 

attending so parents will be responsible for their children. 

There is a Year 5/6 rounders tournament in July, so this is 

a great chance to get some practice in and put yourself 

forwards for selection. If you’re interested, please 

complete the Google Form which was emailed to years 5 

and 6.  


